NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE PLANNING
COMMISSION MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Government Code Section 54955, the Regular
Meeting of the Westminster Planning Commission scheduled for March 6, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.,
in the Council Chambers, has been canceled due to a lack of business.

The next adjourned regular meeting of the Westminster Planning Commission will be held
on Wednesday, March 20, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 8200 Westminster

Boulevard, Westminster, California. M

Steven Ratkay
Secretary of the Planning Comm|55|on

DATED: March 1, 2019

State of California )
County of Orange ) SS
City of Westminster)

|, Shelley Dolney, Administrative Assistant of the Community Development Department
of the City of Westminster, do hereby certify that a copy of said notice was posted on the
bulletin board on the back outside wall of the Council Chambers, 8200 Westminster
Boulevard, Westminster, California.

| declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed on March 1, 2019, at Westminster, California.
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Shelley Dolnes\) &

Senior Administrative Assistant =

Community Development Department



